
Forwarded message
From: Madhoop Patel < @gmail.com>
Date: Tue, Nov 6, 2012 at 6:30 PM
Subject: 9DSNkorea private tour for Senior Indians (27thOcto to 4th Nov 2012
To: customer@pinnacle-travel.com
Cc:

Dear Sir /I4adam

My tour leaders Dr Kumar and Dr Hora will write to you later.

A small group has reached India safely.

We all are very happy with the arrangements made by you.
We enjoyed our days in South Korea immensely.thanks to the efforts made by your team.

We specially thank our tour guide MIMI.
She took pains to make us very corhfortable. She found restaurants that could serve food that

suited us, Every day we had a different meal at different place. We were told in lndia that
food will be a problem in Korea as Vegetarian food is hard to find.But Mimi's enthusiasm

and efforts gave us variety of Korean Vegetarian meals.

Her planning of daily tour schedule was such that though we all are 70 yrs + none got tired
and enjoyed every place.She has the knowledge of
Korean History and Korean Tourist places.

She has a loving personality and is very friendly and helpful.We are very lucky to have her as

our guide.She is an asset to your company.. We will always remember her.May god bless her

and her family

Once again thank you all for all that you did to make our tour memorable.

Regards
Dr.Madhoop.Patel


